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MPLA 
 
I am happy to report that with the help of many, many, highly dedicated and capable members, 
the election for our upcoming positions of President Elect and Recording Secretary was a great 
success. 
 
The year’s wrap-up and a final report for the President, outlining work of the committee and 
including the names of those who were asked to run, members who ran, and election outcome is 
being compiled and will be presented to the President. 
 
Special thanks go to Dan Chaney and Roy Degler for their seamless integration of software 
which made voting, tallying, and verification incredibly easy for everyone. 
 
We are especially thankful for all the hard work of Judy Zelenski, who remains as always, a solid 
cornerstone in the foundation of our organization. 
 
 
 


